
THIS WEEK AT M.P.S. 
 

 

Friday 26th August 

¶ Book Week Dress Up day, 

parade at 9.30pm.       

Parents welcome. 

¶ Friday Fundraiser 

 

 

Principalôs Chat 

Hi everyone,  

How lucky were we with the weather on Athletics Day last Friday? After 

days of miserable weather, the rain stopped and the sun came out for a 

day that is always eagerly anticipated by students, staff and parents. 

Leading up to the day, students and staff attended preparation House 

meetings where the singing of chants echoed through the school and 

team spirit was in the air. This year was particularly special as it marked 

the first time since 2019 that we have been able to run this annual event 

and we were so happy to invite parents/carers to be involved and cheer 

along with us! The students created a buzzing atmosphere, showed 

fantastic team spirit and encouraged everyone to be their best. 

Students from grades prep to six participated in a range of athletics 

events, such as long jump, sprint and long distance running, shot put and 

hurdles. Franklin House won with the highest overall points for the 

day. Well done to all students for showing our values and doing 

what we always do best ï encouraging others and cheering for 

everyone! Thank you to the staff for helping with the organisation of 

the day and to the parents/carers for assisting with events, taking 

photos and cheering the children on. Students (9 years+) who reached 

the event standards set by School Sports Victoria (SSV) will be given the 

opportunity to progress to division level in Bendigo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Franklin house celebrating their win! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sportsmanship awards were given to Quinn, Grace, Elsa and Oliver. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

 

 

31st August 

Parent teacher interviews 2-5.30pm 
 

5th September 

Parent teacher interviews 2-4pm 
 

6th September 

Japanese Day 
 

7th to 9th September 

Grade 3 and 4 camp 
 

11th September 

Maldon Market fundraiser 
 

14th September 

School Council 
 

15th September 

Last day term 3, 3.15pm dismissal 
 

16th September 

Curriculum Day 
 

8th October 

Working Bee to install turf 
 

20th to 21st October 

Grade 1 and 2 camp 
 

9th December 

Student free day 

(Professional Practice Day for staff) 
 

12th December 

Grade 6 Graduation 
 

 



Last week we had our School Council meeting for August. 

There have been some changes in our committee members 

with Tom Robertson resigning from School Council. Tom has 

served on School Council for six years and has taken on the 

President role for much of this time. During Tomôs time as School 

Council President he has been an advocate for our school and 

has actively worked to promote our school to the wider 

community. Tom has been a great support for our school and 

staff, sharing his ideas and seeking the ideas of others from our 

school community. He has been active in and around our school, 

particularly in regards to improving our school grounds. In 2019, 

Tomôs ideas and effort assisted the students to obtain the funding 

required ($250,000) for the new soccer oval at the front of the 

school. This was a great effort and students for many years to 

come will reap the benefits of this work. On behalf of the school 

I would like to thank Tom for his commitment and the 

support he has given to the school over this time. Coby Cox 

has agreed to take on the role of School Council President. 

Thank you Coby! We are now looking for another member of 

the school community to join our School Council team. If you 

are interested in being part of this group and learning more 

about governance and whatôs happening in our school, 

please let us know through the office or by conversation on 

uEducateUs. 

At School Council an additional student free day was 

endorsed for Friday 9th December. This day will be a whole 

school professional practice day for staff  who will be undertaking  

professional development on Inquiry learning. At the meeting it 

was also voted to include a navy pinafore as part of our school 

uniform. Our uniform supplier cannot provide a pinafore so 

parents will need to source these individually if their child would 

like to wear one. 

Maldon Primary School is conducting a survey to find out what 

parents/caregivers/guardians think of our school. The Parent/

Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey is an annual survey 

offered by the Department of Education and Training that is 

designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of 

familiesô perceptions of school climate, student behavior, 

and student engagement. We encourage all families to 

participate in this survey. Our school will use the survey results 

to help inform and direct future school planning and improvement 

strategies. All families are invited to participate in the survey 

and we hope to get at least a 30% response rate to ensure we 

have accurate results. The Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion 

Survey will be conducted from Wednesday 24th August to 

Friday 16th September. The survey will be conducted online, 

takes 20 minutes to complete and can be accessed on desktop 

computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones. The online survey 

will be available in a range of languages other than English. A 

link to the survey and a PIN will be sent to families through a 

uEducateUs announcement. 

 

Donôt forget we have our Book Week Dress Up Day on Friday. 
We look forward to seeing parents/carers come along to support 
our parade at 9:30am on the Basketball Court. The Maldon 
Kindergarten children will be joining us too. 
 
                   Have a great week, 

    Alisa 
       

 

 

Classroom Values awards 

L to R: Ollie, Seth and Will 

Absent: Lelu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Japanese and Art awards 

Oliver and Emily 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

L to R: Auzzie, Bailey and Charlie 

 

 


